
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

Meal Charging Guidelines  
 

NUTRITION SERVICES IS A SELF SUPPORTING DEPARTMENT 
IN THE ST VRAIN DISTRICT. WE DEPEND ON THE PROMPT 
PAYMENT FROM PARENTS FOR THEIR STUDENTS' MEALS TO 
MAINTAIN THE SERVICE WE PROVIDE DAILY IN THE SCHOOL 
CAFETERIAS.  

 
It is very important to keep you child's account current. If you have 
any questions about the account, please call your child's school 
kitchen manager.  
Anyone needing financial assistance (even for a temporary period) 
may fill out an application for free or reduced price meals. All schools 
have applications in the office, cafeteria, or you may call the NS 
department at 303.702.7793 to request one.  
 

• ELEMENTARY STUDENTS ARE ALLOWED TO CHARGE ONE LUNCH 
AND ONE BREAKFAST  

• SECONDARY STUDENTS GRADES 6-12 ARE NOT ALLOWED TO 
CHARGE ANY MEALS.  

• IF YOU CANNOT PAY THE CHARGES OWED YOU MUST SEND A 
LUNCH FROM HOME.  

• PARENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE BALANCE ON THEIR 
STUDENT’S ACCOUNT.  ALL BALANCES WILL ROLL OVER TO THE 
NEXT YEAR IF NOT PAID BY THE CLOSE OFT THE SCHOOL YEAR.  

 
For more information on how we may assist you, please call Shelly Allen at 
303-682-7255 


